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Colonel L C Westerman
British Defence Attaché
Defence Section
British Embassy in Tel Aviv


Dear Colonel Westerman,
It would be my greatest pleasure to host and to assist in any way needed the delegation from the Royal College of Defence Studies. 
Following the success achieved over our previous cooperation, your college contributes vastly to the deepening of the mutual understanding between our respective militaries regarding primary contemporary strategic issues, and enhancing the strong relations between our two countries. 

I would like to thank you for your corporation thus far, and very much hope that you will look favorably upon this invitation.
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